
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  
STATE PROJECT NO.’S 6982-322, 6915-136, 6980-60 

BY THE CITY OF DULUTH, MINNESOTA 
(Twin Ports Interchange (I-35, Hwy 53, I-535)) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Duluth, Minnesota (the 
“City”) will conduct a public hearing in the council chambers in City Hall located at 411 West 
First Street on Monday, December 16, 2019, at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can 
be considered, for consideration of a final layout for State Project No.’s 6982-322, 6915-136, 
6980-60 (I-35, Hwy 53, I-535), Layouts No.’s 2, S.P. 6982-322, No. 1A, S.P. 6915-136, No. 1A, 
S.P. 6980-60, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, Sections 161.162 through 161.167. 

Any person wishing to be heard with respect to the proposed Project will be heard orally at the 
public hearing or prior to the meeting in writing.  Written comments should be addressed to the 
City, Room 318, 411 West First Street, Duluth, MN 55802, Attn: City Clerk. 

BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE 
CITY OF DULUTH, MINNESOTA 
 
Chelsea J. Helmer, City Clerk 
November 15, 2019 

 
 


